

## ADVISORY NEIGHBORHOOD COMMISSION 6E

PO Box 93020 Brentwood Station, Washington, DC 20090

July 16, 2019

Mr. Delano Hunter Director DC Department of Parks and Recreation 1250 U Street, NW 2nd Floor Washington, DC 20009

Re: Bundy Dog Park

Dear Director Hunter,

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6E conducted a public meeting on Tuesday, July 2, 2019 at the Northwest One Neighborhood Library, 155 L Street, NW, to consider a request for support for the installation of a water source at Bundy Dog Park, located off of P St., NW.

During deliberations, the Commission recognized that there is an abandoned water meter adjacent to the Bundy Dog Park that is controlled by the District Government. In order for DC Water to agree to restore water, the Dept. of General Services (DGS) and Dept. of Parks and Recreation (DPR) must collaboratively agree to be responsible for that water meter.

The Commission further recognized the many benefits a water source would bring to Bundy Dog Park and the surrounding community members who utilize the park. Many residents in ANC 6E are pet owners who strongly encourage the development of Bundy Dog Park, and Commission supports its development as well.

At the Commission's meeting, duly noticed, with a quorum present (four out of seven Commissioners required to be in attendance to achieve a quorum), ANC 6E voted (6 in favor, 0 opposed, and 0 abstention) to support the request to establish an account with DC Water by DPR or GPS in order to bring a source of water to the Bundy Dog Park. Further, the Commission voted (6 in favor, 0 opposed, and 0 abstention) to request

that DPR consider taking the necessary steps to make the Bundy Dog Park an official DPR dog facility.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Respectfully submitted,

Alexander T. Marriott

*Chair* ANC 6E

cc:

The Hon. Charles Allen, DC Councilmember Mr. Keith A. Anderson, Director of the DC Department of General Services